
                                       
                                      
   

 
 
 

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
‘Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility’ 

 

 Thursday 3rd October 2024 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

 

iSingPop at Salisbury Cathedral  

 

We are delighted to inform you that our Year 4 children have been invited to take part in a special celebration 

event at Salisbury Cathedral on Wednesday 23rd October 2024 at 11:00am (doors will open at 10.45am), and 

we would like to invite our Year 4 parents and carers to attend. Please can we ask parents or carers to contact 

the school office, if: 

• You are happy for your child to attend. 

• You would like the office to send home a ticket with your child. 

• You do not wish your child to attend the event. 

 

We are only allowed to allocate one ticket per child and tickets may not be shared with other families, if you 

are unable to attend. Please note that all attendees must be in possession of their physical paper ticket (and 

not a picture on a mobile phone), to gain entry to the cathedral. There is no charge for these tickets. 

Entrance to the cathedral for the audience is via the North entrance; there will be a DSAT logo flag outside to 

help identify this from other entrances. Unfortunately, DSAT are unable to accommodate younger children. 

 

Parents and carers wishing to attend the event will need to make their own travel arrangements.  There is no 

parking at the cathedral, but the nearest car parks are Old George Mall multi-story SP1 2PH and The Maltings 

Central Car Park SP1 3SL.  

 
A photographer will be present at the event and photos taken will be used by the Trust and DSAT schools on 
their websites and social media. No child will be excluded from the event if permission is not granted for 
photos to be taken. Please see the permission slip below, which can be returned to Mr Osborne or, 
alternatively, you can email the school office.  
 

Our coach will depart school on the day at 08:40am.  The children will need to ensure that they are at school 

by 08:30 and have a packed lunch (to be brought in a fully disposable bag) and a drink (water), with them. The 

event is expected to finish at 11:45am and we anticipate arriving back at Blandford St Mary Primary School in 

time for some afternoon lessons, (well before the end of the school day).  

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful occasion. 

 

Thank you in advance, 
 

 

Mrs Rosaleen Beaver 

Headteacher 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosaleen Beaver PGCE BA (Hons) 

 
Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk          

Website:  www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk 
                                             Twitter: @BSMprimaryhead  

mailto:office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
http://www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk/


Year 4 I Sing Pop Salisbury Cathedral – Wednesday 23rd October 2024 
 

Please return the reply slip to Mr Osborne or email the school office by Friday 18th October.  
Many thanks. 

 
 
Child's Name________________________________________ 

 

 I give permission for my child to be photographed at this event and for the photographs to be 
used by the Trust and DSAT schools on their websites and social media 

 

 I do not give permission for photos to be taken of my child and shared by the Trust and DSAT 
schools on their websites and social media.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Blandford St Mary CE Primary School 
Birch Avenue 
Blandford St Mary, Dorset DT11 9QD. 
Tel: 01258 453331 
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